
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                             8 March 2020 

Dear Staff 

UPDATE ON CAMPUS SAFETY 

Staff are reassured of their safety on campus and are expected to continue with their duties as per 
normal tomorrow, Monday 9 March 2020. To reiterate the provisions of the court order received, 
students may not engage in unlawful behaviour such as violence and intimidation. In addition, the 
University was granted a court order of contempt of Court against certain named individuals and any 
students continuing to infringe the rights of the University and its community. This court order obliges 
the respondents to show cause by Thursday 17 March 2020 why they should not be committed to jail 
for a period of six months for contempt of Court. 

Sincerely 

 

 

Professor Sakhela Buhlungu 
Vice-Chancellor and Principal 

 


